
I am sending this email to inform you that I am not in favor of Senate Bill 978. Please! Please! Do not 
promote laws that will make law-abiding citizens criminals. If that practice is promoted soon there'll be 
no regard for the laws of our great state. Thanks so much for your understanding. 
 


